
P.E.
Our new learning theme for this half term is…

“What is it like to live by the coast?”
I am 

really excited for our final theme. We will be
looking at some brilliant books as well as doing

some cooking and going on a final trip.
Most of our learning will be linked to our

main theme, although some subjects i.e. Maths,
will continue to be taught separately.

Dates for your diary

Curriculum

WHAT IS IT LIKE
TO LIVE BY THE

COAST?
English

In English, we will be exploring persuasive writing
using the book ‘Fish’ by Brendan Kearney. The

children will be looking at the story and planning and
writing persuasive letters. We will also be using the

book ‘Flotsam’ by David Wiesner to recap and
develop our punctuation and grammar this half term.
Finally, we will be writing recounts about our trip to

Wandlebury. 

Maths
In Maths, we will start this half term looking at
time. We will recap telling time to o’clock and half
past before moving on to look at quarter past/to
the hour. We will also start to look at writing
the time to the nearest 5 minutes. We will then
move onto look at statistics. The children will
interpret and construct simple pictograms, tally
charts, block diagrams and simple tables. We will
also be answering simple questions about these. 

Wandlebury trip: 27th JuneIn RE we will be learning about ‘Why do
Jewish families say so many prayers and
blessings?’ We will also be learning about

relationships and parts of the body in RSE.
Our Music topic this half term will be ‘Reflect,

Rewind and Replay’.

PE will be on Tuesday and Friday
afternoons, so please ensure your

child wears their P.E. kit to school on
Tuesday and Friday. We will be

learning about Invasion Games and
Athletics.

In Science, we will be learning about animals their young
and life cycles.

Our Theme we will be looking at what a coast is and
identifying human and physical features. We will also be

looking at how people use the coast.

In our Computing lessons we will be looking at digital
photography and taking photos. As part of our DT this

half term will be finding out about food hygiene and
cooking.

R.E, RSE & Music

This half term...


